
 

 

 

 
Fall 2016 Update 
Happy Rosh Hashana. 
We remain deeply grateful for your prayers and support. 
I want to inform you about some of our activities since the end of July. 
We received a container from Nachamu Nachamu Ami organization, which included: 
incontinent supplies, baby diapers, clothes, shoes and toys for us to distribute among the 
needy in Israel. 

 
With the help of the Dutch organization "Shoresh", we provided school bags in the city 
Tsefat and to the children in the Kindergartens of south Tel Aviv. 
Love to the Needy is working in cooperation with Mesila, a center for assistance for 
migrant workers and asylum seekers in Tel Aviv. 
In addition, we have provided food to needy families in the cities of Kfar Saba and 
Natanya. 
 
It is a joy and a privilege to be your hands giving to the poor of Israel. 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Friends,  
In July we at Mesila received a very generous donation of school bags and colorful letters 
from your foundation. During the past two months we have been distributing the bags and 
letters to refugee children in need. The children of the refugee community in Israel often 
suffer neglect, extreme poverty and abuse, and Mesila's mission is to ensure their well 
being. receiving nessecary eqipment for the beginning of the school. 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Many thanks and many blessings to you, 

Haim and the volunteers of Love to the Needy 

 

 

 

 

Recently, Love to the Needy supplied diapers to two types of immigrant aid centers:  Ukrainian in 

Beer Sheva, and Ethiopian in Netanya.  Both of these immigrant sectors continue to live in poverty in 

Israel.  Thank you to our donor Comfort Ye My People in Netherlands, and for our friends who are 

participating with us for gas for deliveries.  These mothers are so grateful to you! 

The children of the refugee community in Israel often suffer neglect, extreme poverty and 
abuse, and Mesila's mission is to ensure their well being. receiving nessecary eqipment for 
the beginning of the school year has an Enormous impact on the children's lives, as do the 
letters written to them by the children in Holland.  
Attached is photos of the school bags being distributed to the children, which will hopefully 
help ilustrate the difference you have made. 
With much gratitude 

« I needed clothes and you 

clothed me, I was sick and 

you looked after me, I was in 

prison and you came to visit 

me. » 

Matthew 25:36 

 

 


